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Dear parents/guardians, 

 

Thank you all for helping us get all the children safely back to school. It has been great to see 

them all again.  

 

Here are some reminders as we start the school year: 

 

 

• We use Textaparent to contact parents. If you have changed your mobile number 

please let Eilise know your new number 

• We use email addresses for Google classroom and also to send out Newsletters. If you 

have a new email please let Eilise know. 

• School books and workbooks can be purchased/rented through the school. Please 

contact Eilise if you wish to buy books through the school.  

Books can also be bought in Easons. 

• Wearing a school uniform is part of our Code of Behaviour. Well done to everyone 

who has come back to school wearing their school uniform/tracksuit.  

School tracksuits should be worn on Fridays for PE. 

Please label all your children’s coats and jumpers. 

• This year we have school lunches with Carambola. All children were given login 

details on Friday 10th/ Lunches should be selected by midnight on Friday for the next 

week.  

Unfortunately COVID19 is still in our community. 

 

• The school site is for staff and pupils only. This helps us reduce the risk of the 

spread of COVID 19.  

All adults onsite must wear a mask. Children do not need to wear a mask but if you 

feel your child will be safer in school with a mask please allow them to wear one.  

• If your child is a close contact, has tested positive for COVID 19 or has symptoms – 

they should not come to school.  

Please know the symptoms and keep your child at home if they are sick  

Temperature, Cough, Tiredness, Aches and Pains, Sore Throat, Diarrhoea, 

Conjunctivitis, Headache, Loss of Taste/Smell, Rash on skin. 

• If your child has symptoms please call your doctor. The doctor might suggest sending 

your child for a test. 

 

We look forward to working with you all during the year.  
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